

BOOK FAIR

Our aim at Holy Cross is to encourage all of our students to believe that 'Reading is Awesome' and that they are 'Awesome at Reading'. We think that holding



Book Fair during Book Week is a fun way of promoting passion for

literature and reading across our whole school community.



A massive big THANK YOU must go out to all the parents, friends, staff and students for the fantastic support given to our Book Fair this year. A special thanks must go to Luci Whouley and our parent volunteers, Kelly Carter, Santina Brett, Janelle Bradridge and Clare Ryan, because without their tremendous efforts, the Book Fair would not have been successful. The total sales made were \$8467, giving us \$3073 in commission to buy more fabulous books for our library collection!!

All of our visitors to the library this week will have experienced our 'Under the Sea' theme. If you haven't already done so, I urge you to look up at our ocean in the library foyer. The display was a whole school

collaborative effort. All of the creations were made during Buddy Time with older students helping the younger ones. The teachers and kids loved being together, chatting and making new friends from a different area of the school.





BOOK WEEK DRESS-UP

WOW! WOW! We had an amazing array of dress ups at our Book Week Dress-up last Tuesday to celebrate our love of reading and books. Thank you to all of the creativeness that went into our parade.

We had Book Fair themed dress-ups like jellyfish, crabs, scuba divers and mermaids, as well as both fictional book characters and real-life book characters, such as Wally, the Green Sheep, Minecraft characters, cyclists and footy players.

What a wonderful effort! The kids loved it.

Congratulations to the best dress winners who received a book from the Book Fair.

Winners for best dressed at Book Week Dress Up Day

Staff – Marg Judd (jellyfish) and Darani Monck (Velma from Scooby Doo)

0H - Tess R. and Cara K.

0C – Jedda L. and Max D.

0S – James D. and Raf V.

1H - Natallie R. and Mason R.

1C - Chloe J. and Liam K.

1S – Harper H. and Ryan S.

2H - Ebony D. and Nicholas C.

2C – Jenae H., Lena K. and Samson L.

2S - Ruby B., Ava H. and Reuben V.

3H – Georgia A. and Ethan H.

3C – Olivia B. and Nicholas B.

3S – Jazlyn M. and Colin C.

4H – Ashlyn S. and Charlie S.

4C – Bess E. and Ty C.

4S - Charlize C. and Kaleb V.

5H - Scarlett C. and William B.

5C - Mali S. and Riley J.

5S - Hannah C. and Kyden M.

6H – Raven R. and Ethan S.

6C - Tahlia H. and Flynn R.

6S – Jazlyn M. and Ben B.

'DRAW A ROBOT CRAB' BOOK WEEK COMPETITION WINNERS

We had over 100 inspired artists submit their designs into our Book Week competition after watching a digital procedure on how to draw a robot crab, making choosing the winners very difficult! The judges looked at design modifications and the use of colour, tone or shading.

Congratulations to the following winners. The student first place getters received a \$30 iTunes vouchers while second and third finalists received a book.





YEAR 2 – 4 division 1st – Chloe T. (2C) 2nd – Mathew C. (4C) 3rd – Stuart F. (4C)



STAFF division

1st – Bernice Gubby

Just keep reading Just keep reading J

Keep the excitement and love of reading alive at home by reading for the Queensland Premier's Reading Challenge.

- school and home library books, home readers, audio books, reader's theatre scripts, comics, graphic novels, magazines, e-books ...

Shared reading. Independent reading.



Due date for entries Friday, 28th August